
Dear Parents, 

 

I can’t wait to see you and your family soon! 

As unique as our last summer with COVID was, it was without a doubt my favorite summer at camp. The 

shared experience, and community building that defined our 2020 season, was something that I will 

never forget. 

 

As we move into CAMP & COVID Year #2, we are excited to bring some normalcy back to the lives of our 

kids and community. We are also excited to open our pool, pond, off-campus trips, and offer many more 

traditional camp experiences! And as much as we are looking forward to a more normal summer, our 

preventative health measures continue to be crucial. 

 

Most of our staff is vaccinated; however, since vaccines are not yet authorized for children, the CDC 

guidelines still mandate that we wear masks and social distance in our small groups. As we learned last 

summer, we can be safe and still have a blast at camp, so we are ready, and we are counting the days! 

Click here to read our full COVID-19 health and safety plan. 

 

If we have positive COVID-19 cases this summer, we will immediately notify affected families and then 

our entire community. We will follow the current Jefferson County Public Health guidelines to provide 

clear guidance on quarantining. We ask families to help us keep our community healthy by staying 

healthy outside of camp. Anyone who is sick, or was sick with COVID-19, or recently in contact with 

someone with COVID-19 in the last 14 days, should not come to camp. Be on the lookout for symptoms 

of COVID-19, which include fever, cough, shortness of breath, chills, muscle pain, sore throat, and loss of 

taste or smell. Call your doctor if you think you or a family member is sick. Please seek testing if you feel 

your child may have been exposed, and please keep sick children home. Click here to access a COVID-19 

symptom screening tool for parents. Click here to find free COVID-19 testing locations. 

 

Please be aware that there will be other programs not affiliated with Colorado Academy Summer Camps 

that will use our campus. It’s important that you know that so you can filter out any media 

communications that do not impact you. 

 

As we get a little closer to summer, we will share drop-off/pick-up protocols, as well as information on 

daily health screenings, and additional details. If you’ve not yet done so, please send in immunization 

records and medical forms, if we will be required to dispense medication. Please click here to view our 

health forms. 

 



If you have specific questions or would like to schedule an in-person or virtual visit/tour, please send me 

an email. I would love to schedule some time with you.  

 

Break out the tie-dye and sunglasses because summer camp is almost here. We can’t wait! 

 

Ready, Set, Camp! 

 

Jenny 

 

Jenny Wilczewski 

Pronouns: She, Her, Hers  <-----  Learn more about this. 

Director of Summer Programs 

 

 


